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Addendum #3 

To: Prospective Bidders File No: RFP 2023-04 Addendum 3 
Date: August 3, 2023 
From: Public Works Department 
Re: Addendum #3 RFP 2023-04 Centennial Park Playground 

 
 
Please review the following addendum in regards to City of Duncan RFP 2023-04 
Replacement Playground Equipment Supply and Install – Centennial Park.  

 
Question: Should the proponent choose to move existing equipment within the site, will pricing 
for applicable site work need to be included within the overall budget? 

Response: Yes, those costs should be listed within the overall proposal and quote. We 
recommend listing these costs out as a separate line item(s) as that work is something that a 
volunteer group / company may be able to assist with and therefore may or may not be required. 

 

 

 


